
Canton  Scout  Shop  Closing
October 31st
Effective,  Tuesday,  October  31st,  the  Canton  Scout  Shop
(Trading Post) will no longer be open. New England Scout Shops
are located in Lancaster, Milton, Southborough, Woburn, and
Swansea and will be able to fulfill your advancement and other
Scouting supply needs. While the Scout Shop (Trading Post) is
closing,  the  Canton  Service  Center  will  remain
open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday; from 10:00 am – 2:00pm.
The  Marlborough  Service  Center  is  also  available
Monday  thru  Friday;  from  8:30  am  –  4:30  pm.
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